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March 15, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Michael MacIsaac 
Chief of EMS 
Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 
210 Mead Boulevard 
Espanola ON P5E 1R9 
 
Re:  90 Day Notification – Ambulance Service Review 
 
Dear Mr. MacIsaac: 
 
I am writing you to advise the Ambulance Service Review Team will be visiting Manitoulin-
Sudbury EMS/SMU from June 14 – 15, 2016. 
 
The enclosed 90 Day Package is provided to assist you and your Service in the preparation of the 
areas which the Review Team will evaluate. Please note that this package is currently under 
review.  The updated 2016 package will be forwarded upon completion. 
 

Please call the number listed at the top of this letter, should you have any questions or require further 
information about the Ambulance Service Review process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Jordan 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
cc: Mr. Fern Dominelli, CAO, The Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 
 Mr. Tarmo Uukkivi, Director, EHSB 
 Ms. Mary Vahaviolos, Senior Manager, EHSB 
 Mr. Arthur Graham, Senior Manager, EHSB 
 Mr. Jack Cruickshank, Field Manager, EHSB 
 
 
encl. 
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